
Nathan Stringer - Re Epping to Thornleigh Third Track 

  
We wish to register our protest over the redesign of Cheltenham Railway Station. The design is completely 

inappropriate for the area which contains large numbers of heritage properties. Surely some attention could 

be given to ensuring that the ‘look’ of the Station (which is after all a focal point of this small residential 

community) is in sympathy to the surrounding architecture. The ultra-modern design, as currently 

presented, will be an eye-sore and blot on this community. We request that it be redesigned. 
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